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07. April 2024

Invitation to tender: Architectural office wanted for
refurbishment

Until Tuesday, 7 May, interested parties can apply for the tender
for a new architectural office for Bocholt's town hall and cultural
centre. The tender is now online.

Applicants have until 7 May to submit their documents to the city of Bocholt. The basis for
the tender is the previous planning. Work phases 1 - 4 have already been completed, and
planning permission and listed building consent have also been granted, as stated in the
tender text.

The complete invitation to tender can be found on the NRW tender portal and on the
tendering page.
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